HPHC Seattle: ACLC and UPF Washington Observe the International Day of Peace

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
September 14, 2024

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community,

I hope you are all doing well. Last Sunday, we had the opportunity to hear the sermon testimony from Mr.
Michael Faris. This Sunday, September 15th, Mrs. Korie Faris will be back to share a message on
Obedience and Identity.

I hope to see you in person at our church this Sunday. It will also serve as our Youth and Young Adults
Sunday Service for this month.

We have two events coming up this September. First, on September 21st, we will have a joint ACLC -
UPF event in Observance of the International Day of Peace at Courtyard by Marriott in Tukwila. Please
see separate invitation for it.

Then on the 28th, we will be holding "Couples for True Love" gathering. We will be sending you the
invitation flyer as soon as possible.

As we get closer to the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung in April
2025, we are encourage to join the 5th Special Devotional Period which will begin on Sunday, September
22 and until Thursday, October 31, 2024. This will also serve as preparation to celebrate True Children's
Day. Please look for details in another email.

Let us take the opportunity to contribute and participate in this special historic event.

Let us keep praying for one another and together let us offer our victory to heaven.

God bless!

Sincerely,

Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle Family Church Pastor
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com




